
Reps – Parish Council revised comments 

From: Eve Wilson   

Sent: 27 April 2014 16:40 

To: Atkins, Charlotte 

Cc: Geoff Davies 

Subject: Fwd: 140610 - Bridge House, Lugwardine 

Importance: High 

Dear Charlotte 

Further to my email to you of the 22 April (below), I would be grateful if you would note that I 

misunderstood the results of the vote at the recent Planning Committee Meeting. 

The vote was tied and the Chair did cast the deciding vote, but the application was not supported.  I 

would be grateful if you would amend your records accordingly and apologise for any inconvenience 

caused. 

Kind regards 

Eve 

Eve Wilson 

Bartestree with Lugwardine Group Parish Clerk 

From: Eve Wilson  

Subject: 140610 - Bridge House, Lugwardine 

Date: 22 April 2014 20:36:32 BST 

To: Charlotte Atkins <catkins@herefordshire.gov.uk> 

Dear Charlotte 

I refer to your letter of the 9 April 2014 in connection with the above application.  I telephone your 

office on the 14 April to request an extension of time to the deadline set of 19 April 2014 for 

comments.  I understand you were away on holiday and spoke to Ed Thomas, who agreed an 

extension to the 23 April. 

I therefore enclose a note of the Parish Council’s comments following a meeting of the Planning 

Committee this evening. 

I hope you had a good holiday. 

Kind regards 

Eve 

Eve Wilson 

Bartestree with Lugwardine Group Parish Clerk 
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